[bookmark: _GoBack]From: Nichols, Chris - E&E [mailto:Chris.Nichols@Oxfordshire.gov.uk] 
Sent: 25 August 2017 14:14
To: Lewis Bankes-Hughes
Cc: Planning; Plater, Roger - E&E; Cllr Ian Corkin
Subject: Planning Application No.17/01466/F. Heyford Park.
Importance: High

Dear Lewis,

With reference to the above consultation it is considered that the proposals will have no adverse impact on the surrounding transport network.  The County therefore has no objection to this planning application.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any queries.

Best regards,

Chris Nichols
Transport Development Control
Oxfordshire County Council
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